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AN ACT relating to education; amending the per child 
reimbursement amount for developmental preschool service 
providers as specified; providing appropriations; and 
providing for an effective date. 
 
Be It Enacted by the Legislature of the State of Wyoming: 
 

Section 1.  W.S. 21-2-706(b) is amended to read: 
 
21-2-706.  Developmental preschool funding. 
 
(b)  For purposes of calculating payments to service 

providers for the subsequent fiscal year and preparing the 
division's standard budget for the subsequent biennium, 
children age birth through five (5) years of age with 
developmental disabilities who are subject to an 
individualized education program or an individualized 
family service plan shall be estimated as of December 1 of 
the current fiscal  year, and that number shall be 
multiplied by seven thousand two hundred six dollars 
($7,206.00) eight thousand five hundred three dollars 
($8,503.00) per child per year. 

 
Section 2.   
 
(a)  There is appropriated one hundred ten thousand 

dollars ($110,000.00) from the general fund to the 
department of health for the balance of the fiscal biennium 
ending June 30, 2008 to complete the legislative reports 
required in 2006 Wyoming Session Laws, Chapter 85, Section 
2(a).  The department may retain a contractor to assist 
with the completion of the reports. 

 
(b)  There is appropriated four million six hundred 

forty-four thousand one hundred sixty-two dollars 
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($4,644,162.00) from the general fund to the department of 
health for the balance of the fiscal biennium ending June 
30, 2008 for the purposes of section 1 of this act. 

 
Section 3.  This act is effective July 1, 2007. 
 

(END)  
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